To Whom It May Concern,

The purpose of this letter is to request a rezone of the property on 1408 Center St,
Kyle TX from its current zone as CM (Construction Manufacturing) to CC
(Community Commercial).

The previous owner has used the lot for the purpose of Wood Workshop, which is in
line with current CM Zone and I would like to propose the property is being rezoned
to CC that will be in line with our future plan to redevelop the property as
retail/commercial space.

I will appreciate your consideration of this rezoning request and will looking
forward to move forward with this request.
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